
 

 

Further to the UAE Central Bank communication dated 27th Sep 18 regarding Instant Payment, we wish 

to inform our corporate customers that this payment service designed to cater for the needs of consumer 

and commercial banking customers.  Consequently, BNP Paribas UAE in agreement with the UAE Central 

Bank will not deploy this service on its CIB Cash Management Platform. Our corporate customers can 

continue to send and receive payments through all existing payment methods and connectivity channels. 

Please feel free to connect with your Relationship Manager for any further information. 


